
From: Robin Nicholson  
Sent: 27 August 2023 09:43 
To: Planning 
Cc: David Fowler 
Subject: Planning objection ref 2023/2510/P and 2023/2653?L 
 
Dear Camden Planners 
 
I am writing to object to the proposed redevelopment of the Travelodge tower. 
which is completely out of scale with the surrounding historic buildings, St 
Georges Church and the Shaftesbury Theatre and indeed the newer 
refurbished and extended Post Building. 
 
While it may not maximise the developer's interests, as a planning authority, in 
the light of the climate emergency, it is essential that you ensure the retention 
of our existing buildings and make them work with suitable modifications and 
not throw away all their embodied carbon. 
 
yours faithfully 
 
Robin Nicholson CBE, RIBA, Hon FIStructE Hon FCIBSE 
 


